- 20. *Chickasaw Capital*, January 13, 1910: "News Item of D.H. Johnston" regarding a trip to Washington, D.C..
- 21. *Guthrie Daily Leader*, January 25, 1910: "Editorial on D.H. Johnston" and a US Court of Claims decision on the Choctaw and Chickasaw case.
- 22. *Guthrie Daily Leader*, February 5, 1910: "News Item of D.H. Johnston, et al" regarding a meeting with Oklahoma Senator Thomas Gore and others meeting to discuss the Creager bill, which would provide for the final disposition of the affairs of the Five Civilized Tribes.
- 23. *Chickasaw Capital*, March 17, 1910: "News Item of D.H. Johnston" regarding his stay in Washington, D.C..
- 24. Czarina C. Conlan Files, Oklahoma Historical Society: "Argument on Behalf of the Chickasaw Nation against H.R. 19279", written by Johnston.
- 25. *Chickasaw Capital*, April 13, 1911: "News Item of D.H. Johnston" regarding the Johnston family orchestra.
- 26. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, January 4, 1912: "Notice to Chickasaw and Choctaw Citizens" regarding Johnston's return from Washington, D.C..
- 27. *Nowata Star*, February 2, 1912: "Editorial on D.H. Johnston" and the Brotherhood of North Americans Conference.
- 28. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, October 24, 1912: "Editorial on D.H. Johnston" regarding an interview covering several topics.
- 29. "Resolution of Choctaw-Chickasaw Rights Association", from a typed copy in the possession of D.H. Johnston.
- 30. "Message of D.H. Johnston to Treaty Rights Association of the Chickasaw and Choctaw Nations, 1912" from a typed unsigned copy in possession of D.H. Johnston.
- 31. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, December 5, 1912: "Choctaw and Chickasaw Meeting Called" regarding the meeting of the Treaty Rights Association.
- 32. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, March 3, 1913: "News Item of D.H. Johnston and 'Bill' Murray" regarding a meeting with President Woodrow Wilson.
- 33. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, April 20, 1916: "News Item of D. H. Johnston" regarding a petition by elderly Chickasaws for payments.
- 34. *Tishomingo Leader*, June 19, 1914: "News Item of D.H. Johnston", an editorial defending U.S. Senator William H. Murray.